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Faculty Update - Our faculty of five full time teachers and two part time teachers continue
to work hard both teaching classes and keeping the students busy with their extra
curricular activities. RML is blessed to have a group of dedicated and enthusiastic teachers.
Added to our staff this year is Jenna Kassen and Sarah Dunn. Jenna teaches Spanish and
English classes as well as some other duties. Sarah is one of our part time teachers and
directs freshmen and sophomore choir. This coming year we will add another part-time
teacher by making use of the wife of one of our local vicars.

Student Enrollment - We finished the 23-24 school year with 58 students.
● Freshmen - 18
● Sophomores - 18
● Juniors - 9
● Seniors - 13

Next year we are anticipating a higher enrollment. We are looking at an incoming
freshmen class that could be over 20 students. We also may realize a few transfers into
some of the other classes as well.

Marketing and Admissions - To help us increase our enrollment and better market
ourselves to the community, we have added a few positions. Levi Dunsmoor has taken on
the position of admissions counselor. His work focuses on school tours and talking with
prospective families who show interest in RML. He also travels to many local private and
charter schools in the area. In the past we have not had a designated person for this role.
Leah Brekken is volunteering her time to help us with marketing. She has a wealth of
knowledge and expertise in this area as well as a passion for it. We are optimistic that with
more emphasis on these two areas, we will be able to see an increase in our enrollment
over the next few years.

Building Enhancements - Our lobby and cafeteria refresh are complete. These areas of
the building went through a complete overhaul during the summer. The lobby is more
modern looking and very welcoming to visitors. The cafeteria also has a much more
modern feel to it. The students seem to enjoy the new look. Many people donated time,
talents, and treasures to this project.
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Gym Update - It has been a slow process, but work on our new gymnasium has begun.
Groundbreaking took place back in October of 2023. Work on the infrastructure and
utilities began in January. We are waiting on the city planning department to sign off on
some more plans so we can begin pouring the foundation and slab. After that is finished,
the steel structure will begin to take shape. We are hopeful for completion of the project in
the spring of 2025.

Athletics and Activities - Participation in extracurricular activities at RML is very high.
About 90% of our students participate in something. Our sports teams, choirs, and drama
productions provide for a quality and well rounded high school experience. Our teachers,
coaches, and extra helpers stay very busy throughout the year making sure we are
providing the highest quality experience we can.


